
 

 

 

 

Royal Thai Embassy in Moscow 

Announcement 

A bid winner for organising the “Thai Festival in Moscow 2024” 

------------------------- 
 
 With reference to the Royal Thai Embassy’s Announcement dated  

2 July 2024 regarding the invitation to bid for organising the “Thai Festival  
in Moscow 2024” (only for the stage decoration, pavilion decoration under the theme 

Local-to-Global to display local products, and commutation) under the theme 

“Discovering Thailand: From Local to Global” from 2 - 4 August 2024 at the 

Hermitage Garden in Moscow, the Royal Thai Embassy has carried out the 

selection process with following companies: 

 1. SOKOL Event company; 

 2. Flight Nights Global company; 

 3. SGART company. 

  

 In this regard, the Royal Thai Embassy wishes to announce that  

the SOKOL Event company is the bid winner for organising the “Thai Festival 

in Moscow 2024” based on criteria of price and quality. 

 

  

               Announced on 11 July 2024 

 

                                           signed 
 

                                                                 (Sasiwat Wongsinsawat) 

                                                                           Ambassador 
 


